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PR#180-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Governor General Welcomes New Ambassadors to Belize 
 

Belmopan, August 14, 2023. 
 
Today, at the Belize House, four new ambassadors presented their letters of 
credence to the Governor General H.E. Dame Froyla Tzalam.  
 
H.E. Mrs. Soledad Morales Echeverria, Ambassador of Chile; H.E. Mr. Sidi 
Mohamad Omar, Ambassador of Sahrawi Arab Democratic Republic; H.E. 
Ms. Lilybeth Rodriguez Deapara, Ambassador of the Republic of the 
Philippines; and H.E. Mr. Haytham Hassan Mohammed Al-Malki, 
Ambassador of the Kingdon of Saudi Arabia, each conveyed greetings and 
desires for strengthening of bilateral relationships between Belize and their 
respective countries.   
 
The Governor General graciously welcomed the ambassadors on behalf of 
the Government and people of Belize. She wished the ambassadors well 
during the tenure and extended her hopes for continued cooperation with 
their respective governments.  
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